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Emerging Trends in Data Driven Computing and Communications Computer
technologies are forever evolving and it is vital that computer science
educators find new methods of teaching programming in order to maintain the
rapid changes occurring in the field. One of the ways to increase student
engagement and retention is by integrating games into the curriculum.
Gamification-Based E-Learning Strategies for Computer Programming Education
evaluates the different approaches and issues faced in integrating games into
computer education settings. Featuring emergent trends on the application of
gaming to pedagogical strategies and technological tactics, as well as new
methodologies and approaches being utilized in computer programming courses,
this book is an essential reference source for practitioners, researchers,
computer science teachers, and students pursuing computer science.
Web Information Systems Engineering – WISE 2014 Workshops Digital
communication has altered the flow of global information,evolved consumer
values and changed consumption practices worldwide.New Perspectives on
Critical Marketing and Consumer Society provides an illuminating, challenging
and thought-provoking guide for all upper-level students of marketing,branding
and consumer behaviour.
Machine Learning and Knowledge Discovery in Databases TEACHERS DISCOVERING
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COMPUTERS: INTEGRATING TECHNOLOGY IN A CHANGING WORLD, EIGHTH EDITION
introduces future educators to technology and digital media in order to help
them successfully teach the current generation of digital students. Important
Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the product
text may not be available in the ebook version.
Advances in Knowledge Discovery and Management This volume fills a research
gap between the rapid development of High Performance Computing (HPC)
approaches and their geospatial applications. With a focus on geospatial
applications, the book discusses in detail how researchers apply HPC to tackle
their geospatial problems. Based on this focus, the book identifies the
opportunities and challenges revolving around geospatial applications of HPC.
Readers are introduced to the fundamentals of HPC, and will learn how HPC
methods are applied in various specific areas of geospatial study. The book
begins by discussing theoretical aspects and methodological uses of HPC within
a geospatial context, including parallel algorithms, geospatial data handling,
spatial analysis and modeling, and cartography and geovisualization. Then,
specific domain applications of HPC are addressed in the contexts of earth
science, land use and land cover change, urban studies, transportation
studies, and social science. The book will be of interest to scientists and
engineers who are interested in applying cutting-edge HPC technologies in
their respective fields, as well as students and faculty engaged in geography,
environmental science, social science, and computer science.
Technology-enhanced Learning in the Early Years Foundation Stage Based on
extensive customer feedback, DISCOVERING COMPUTERS ©2014 has been completely
reexamined and revised to reflect the evolving needs of the concepts portion
of the Introductory Computing course. This exciting new edition maintains many
longstanding hallmarks, but is now highly focused on relevancy to provide
students only with what they really need to know to be successful digital
citizens in college and beyond. To better reflect the importance of certain
topics in today's digital world, coverage of enterprise computing, ethics,
Internet research skills, mobile computing, operating systems (other than
Windows), browsers, security, and Web 2.0 has been expanded and integrated.
New critical thinking and problem solving exercises are included in every
feature throughout the text, engaging students in regular practice of higherorder thinking skills. In addition, students have more opportunity for handson practice with the completely revised end-of-chapter activities. With these
enhancements and more, the new DISCOVERING COMPUTERS is an even more engaging
teaching and learning tool for your classroom. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.
Contemporary High Performance Computing
Discovering Computer Science Technological advancements have become an
integral part of life, impacting the way we work, communicate, make decisions,
learn, and play. As technology continually progresses, humans are being
outpaced by its capabilities, and it is important for businesses,
organizations, and individuals to understand how to optimize data and to
implement new methods for more efficient knowledge discovery and information
management and retrieval. Innovative Applications of Knowledge Discovery and
Information Resources Management offers in-depth coverage on the pervasiveness
of technological change with a collection of material on topics such as the
impact of permeable work-life boundaries, burnout and turnover, big data
usage, and computer-based learning. It proves a worthy source for
academicians, practitioners, IT leaders, IT professionals, and advanced-level
students interested in examining the ways in which technology is changing the
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world.
EEG-Based Brain-Computer Interfaces The book is about all aspects of
computing, communication, general sciences and educational research covered at
the Second International Conference on Computer & Communication Technologies
held during 24-26 July 2015 at Hyderabad. It hosted by CMR Technical Campus in
association with Division – V (Education & Research) CSI, India. After a
rigorous review only quality papers are selected and included in this book.
The entire book is divided into three volumes. Three volumes cover a variety
of topics which include medical imaging, networks, data mining, intelligent
computing, software design, image processing, mobile computing, digital
signals and speech processing, video surveillance and processing, web mining,
wireless sensor networks, circuit analysis, fuzzy systems, antenna and
communication systems, biomedical signal processing and applications, cloud
computing, embedded systems applications and cyber security and digital
forensic. The readers of these volumes will be highly benefited from the
technical contents of the topics.
New Perspectives on Critical Marketing and Consumer Society "The P-51
Mustang—perhaps the finest piston engine fighter ever built—was designed and
put into flight in just a few months. Specifications were finalized on March
15, 1940; the airfoil prototype was complete on September 9; and the aircraft
made its maiden flight on October 26. Now that is a lean development process!"
—Allen Ward and Durward Sobek, commenting on the development of the P-51
Mustang and its exemplary use of trade-off curves. Shingo Research and
Professional Publication Award recipient, 2008 Despite attempts to interpret
and apply lean product development techniques, companies still struggle with
design quality problems, long lead times, and high development costs. To be
successful, lean product development must go beyond techniques, technologies,
conventional concurrent engineering methods, standardized engineering work,
and heavyweight project managers. Allen Ward showed the way. In a truly
groundbreaking first edition of Lean Product and Process Development, Ward
delivered -- with passion and penetrating insights that cannot be found
elsewhere -- a comprehensive view of lean principles for developing and
sustaining product and process development. In the second edition, Durward
Sobek, professor of Mechanical and Industrial Engineering at Montana State
University—and one of Ward’s premier students—edits and reorganizes the
original text to make it more accessible and actionable. This new edition
builds on the first one by: Adding five in-depth and inspiring case studies.
Including insightful new examples and illustrations. Updating concepts and
tools based on recent developments in product development. Expanding the
discussion around the critical concept of set-based concurrent engineering.
Adding a more detailed table of contents and an index to make the book more
accessible and user-friendly. The True Purpose of Product Development Ward’s
core thesis is that the very aim of the product development process is to
create profitable operational value streams, and that the key to doing so
predictably, efficiently, and effectively is to create useable knowledge.
Creating useable knowledge requires learning, so Ward also creates a basic
learning model for development. But Ward not only describes the technical
tools needed to make lean product and process development actually work. He
also delineates the management system, management behaviors, and mental models
needed. In this breakthrough text, Ward: Asks fundamental questions about the
purpose and “value added” in product development so you gain a crystal clear
understanding of essential issues. Shows you how to find the most common forms
of “knowledge waste” that plagues product development. Identifies four
“cornerstones” of lean product development gleaned from the practices of
successful companies like Toyota and its partners, and explains how they
differ from conventional practices. Gives you specific, practical
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recommendations for establishing your own lean development processes. Melds
observations of effective teamwork from his military background, engineering
fundamentals from his education and personal experience, design methodology
from his research, and theories about management and learning from his study
of history and experiences with customers. Changes your thinking forever about
product development.
Cognitive Computing for Human-Robot Interaction This Third Edition is the
first English-language edition of the award-winning Meilensteine der
Rechentechnik; illustrated in full color throughout in two volumes. The Third
Edition is devoted to both analog and digital computing devices, as well as
the world's most magnificient historical automatons and select scientific
instruments (employed in astronomy, surveying, time measurement, etc.). It
also features detailed instructions for analog and digital mechanical
calculating machines and instruments, and is the only such historical book
with comprehensive technical glossaries of terms not found in print or in
online dictionaries. The book also includes a very extensive bibliography
based on the literature of numerous countries around the world. Meticulously
researched, the author conducted a worldwide survey of science, technology and
art museums with their main holdings of analog and digital calculating and
computing machines and devices, historical automatons and selected scientific
instruments in order to describe a broad range of masterful technical
achievements. Also covering the history of mathematics and computer science,
this work documents the cultural heritage of technology as well.
Teachers Discovering Computers: Integrating Technology in a Changing World
Cognitive Computing for Human-Robot Interaction: Principles and Practices
explores the efforts that should ultimately enable society to take advantage
of the often-heralded potential of robots to provide economical and
sustainable computing applications. This book discusses each of these
applications, presents working implementations, and combines coherent and
original deliberative architecture for human–robot interactions (HRI).
Supported by experimental results, it shows how explicit knowledge management
promises to be instrumental in building richer and more natural HRI, by
pushing for pervasive, human-level semantics within the robot's deliberative
system for sustainable computing applications. This book will be of special
interest to academics, postgraduate students, and researchers working in the
area of artificial intelligence and machine learning. Key features: Introduces
several new contributions to the representation and management of humans in
autonomous robotic systems; Explores the potential of cognitive computing,
robots, and HRI to generate a deeper understanding and to provide a better
contribution from robots to society; Engages with the potential repercussions
of cognitive computing and HRI in the real world. Introduces several new
contributions to the representation and management of humans in an autonomous
robotic system Explores cognitive computing, robots and HRI, presenting a more
in-depth understanding to make robots better for society Gives a challenging
approach to those several repercussions of cognitive computing and HRI in the
actual global scenario
Discovery Practice, 9th Edition
Molecular Docking for Computer-Aided Drug Design Learn the skills you need to
manage a modern dental business. Practice Management for the Dental Team 9th
Edition is a comprehensive, one-stop resource that presents practical
information on everything from managing patients to running the business. This
unique text includes a wide range of dental office skills which are mapped to
the Dental Assisting National Board (DANB) test blueprint including
technology, communications, appointment setting, dental charting, business
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office procedures, financial arrangements, and more! New to the ninth edition
is even more in-depth information on alternative workforce models, production,
insurance, and inventory along with an added emphasis on roles of the entire
dentistry team. Plus, this is the only product on the market that includes
Eaglesoft screen shots and practice management software, which will be
downloadable through the Evolve site, for a fully realistic office experience.
Comprehensive coverage on the business of managing a dental office provides
vital information to ensure the success of any dental practice. UNIQUE!
Emphasis on roles of the entire dental team featured throughout text. UNIQUE!
Patterson Dental EagleSoft screen shots and exercises equip you with valuable
realistic practice experience. Practice quizzes for each chapter on the Evolve
website help your test comprehension and prepare you for classroom and board
exams. Expert author Betty Ladley Finkbeiner imparts knowledge and advice from
years of teaching and practical experience and wide reach in dental assisting
education. Key terminology defined in the chapter’s glossary and called out in
boldface color within chapter discussions helps you to understand dental
practice and clinical dentistry terminology essential to the success of any
office manager. Learning Activities and Practice Notes encourage you to apply
the content to realistic office situations and convey important tips and
advice. Learning outcomes at the beginning of each chapter frame the content
and serve as checkpoints for comprehension and study. Summary tables and boxes
provide easy-to-read summaries of text discussions that support visual
learners and serve as useful review and study tools. Bibliographical citations
direct you to targeted sources of information where additional dental-related
information can be located. Appendixes provide supplemental information for
quick and handy office reference. NEW! Content includes the latest information
on alternative workforce models, dental insurance and reimbursement,
production, and inventory planning UPDATED! Art program with modern
illustrations and photographs helps you to understand today’s office
environment, tools, and equipment. EXPANDED and IMPROVED! Test Bank with
cognitive leveling and mapping to the Dental Assisting National Board (DANB)
test blueprint.
Recent Trends in Data Science and Soft Computing Combining computer concepts
material from the best-selling Discovering Computers and step-by-step
instruction on Office applications from Microsoft Office 2013, ENHANCED
DISCOVERING COMPUTERS & MICROSOFT OFFICE 2013: A COMBINED FUNDAMENTAL APPROACH
delivers the best of Shelly Cashman Series in one book for your Introduction
to Computers course. For the past three decades, the Shelly Cashman Series has
effectively introduced computer skills to millions of students. We're
continuing our history of innovation by enhancing our proven pedagogy to
engage you in more critical thought, personalization, and experimentation with
Office 2013 software. In addition, computer concepts content has been fully
updated and revised to reflect the evolving needs of Introductory Computing
students, and focus solely on what you really need to know to be a successful
digital citizen in college and beyond. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.
Numerical Methods and Optimization Provides the latest information on every
section of the test, practice questions and answers, test-taking and skillbuilding strategies, and six practice exams.
Research Handbook on Big Data Law This book presents a collection of
representative and novel work in the field of data mining, knowledge
discovery, clustering and classification, based on expanded and reworked
versions of a selection of the best papers originally presented in French at
the EGC 2014 and EGC 2015 conferences held in Rennes (France) in January 2014
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and Luxembourg in January 2015. The book is in three parts: The first four
chapters discuss optimization considerations in data mining. The second part
explores specific quality measures, dissimilarities and ultrametrics. The
final chapters focus on semantics, ontologies and social networks. Written for
PhD and MSc students, as well as researchers working in the field, it
addresses both theoretical and practical aspects of knowledge discovery and
management.
Proceedings of the Second International Conference on Computer and
Communication Technologies This volume is the outcome of collaborative
European research among archaeologists, archaeobotanists, ethnographers,
historians and agronomists, and frequently uses experiments in archaeology. It
aims to establish new common ground for integrating different approaches and
for viewing agriculture from the standpoint of the human actors involved. Each
chapter provides an interdisciplinary overview of the skills used and the
social context of the pursuit of agriculture, highlighting examples of tools,
technologies and processes from land clearance to cereal processing and food
preparation. This is the second of three volumes in the EARTH monograph
series, The dynamics of non-industrial agriculture: 8,000 years of resilience
and innovation , which shows the great variety of agricultural practices in
human terms, in their social, political, cultural and legal contexts.
Exploring and Explaining Diversity in Agricultural Technology Contemporary
High Performance Computing: From Petascale toward Exascale, Volume 3 focuses
on the ecosystems surrounding the world’s leading centers for high performance
computing (HPC). It covers many of the important factors involved in each
ecosystem: computer architectures, software, applications, facilities, and
sponsors. This third volume will be a continuation of the two previous
volumes, and will include other HPC ecosystems using the same chapter outline:
description of a flagship system, major application workloads, facilities, and
sponsors. Features: Describes many prominent, international systems in HPC
from 2015 through 2017 including each system’s hardware and software
architecture Covers facilities for each system including power and cooling
Presents application workloads for each site Discusses historic and projected
trends in technology and applications Includes contributions from leading
experts Designed for researchers and students in high performance computing,
computational science, and related areas, this book provides a valuable guide
to the state-of-the art research, trends, and resources in the world of HPC.
Handbook of Research on Enhancing Teacher Education with Advanced
Instructional Technologies Discussing learning technologies in relation to
young children often provokes a wide range of passionate responses, from
sceptics to enthusiasts. This text explores the issues in a holistic,
pedagogical and research-informed way. It helps professionals unpick the
complex issues involved, understand the scope of available technology, examine
the interplay between learning and specific technologies, and more broadly
create a vision for a technology-enabled learning environment that is childcentred, playful, creative and interactive. Recurring case studies are
analysed from a number of theoretical perspectives, and the approach
deliberately goes beyond the scope of ‘understanding of the world’ to consider
the contribution of technology-enhanced learning to a range of different
contexts and subject areas. Throughout there are clear links to professional
standards, the Early Years Foundation Stage and the characteristics of
effective learning.
Innovations and Implementations of Computer Aided Drug Discovery Strategies in
Rational Drug Design This book presents the proceedings of the 3rd
International Conference of Reliable Information and Communication Technology
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2018 (IRICT 2018), which was held in Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia, on July 23–24,
2018. The main theme of the conference was “Data Science, AI and IoT Trends
for the Fourth Industrial Revolution.” A total of 158 papers were submitted to
the conference, of which 103 were accepted and considered for publication in
this book. Several hot research topics are covered, including Advances in Data
Science and Big Data Analytics, Artificial Intelligence and Soft Computing,
Business Intelligence, Internet of Things (IoT) Technologies and Applications,
Intelligent Communication Systems, Advances in Computer Vision, Health
Informatics, Reliable Cloud Computing Environments, Recent Trends in Knowledge
Management, Security Issues in the Cyber World, and Advances in Information
Systems Research, Theories and Methods.
McGraw-Hill's GRE, 2014 Edition
Enhanced Discovering Computers, Essentials In the last two decades the Tokyo
Stock Exchange implemented several important reforms in regulations, market
trading mechanisms, and IT trading systems. In this book we analyze the impact
of the evolution of the Tokyo Stock Exchange (TSE), at the same time
discussing reforms in stock trading by related accounting standards and legal
regulations. With daily stock return and market microstructure data, we
analyze how these reforms have significantly influenced the pricing structure
and price discovery process of traded stocks, as well as the trading style of
institutional investors, individual investors, and high frequency traders. The
research methodology we employ is primarily standard market microstructure
tests as well as methods used in conventional empirical financial economics.
We simultaneously use the most relevant concepts in these fields for our
empirical tests and provide a comprehensive picture of trading, price
discovery, pricing structure, and public vs. private information
dissemination.
High Performance Computing for Geospatial Applications Flitshandel viel als
een bom in de fi nanciële wereld. Binnen een mum van tijd stond de FBI op Wall
Street en riep senator John McCain om een onderzoek door het Amerikaanse
Congres. Wat maakt Flitshandel zo explosief? Het gaat over supercomputers,
geprogrammeerd door de allerslimste en geniaalste nerds, die hierdoor een
nanoseconde sneller zijn dan andere computers en zo tientallen miljarden extra
verdienen voor hun bazen op de beurs. Is het strafbaar? Is het handelen met
voorkennis? En wie is de dupe? Bestsellerauteur Michael Lewis schreef met
Flitshandel een waargebeurde thriller van wereldformaat. MICHAEL LEWIS is de
grootste nonfictie auteur van Amerika en heeft diverse internationale best
sellers op zijn naam staan, waaronder: The Big Short, Moneyball en Liar's
Poker. 'Een groot voorbeeld' Jeroen Smit 'Een bom in de financiële wereld. ()
Een topjournalist.' - Matthijs van Nieuwkerk 'Verrukkelijke non-fi ctie. Als
lezer krijg je soms het idee dat je een thriller van John le Carré leest, in
plaats van een boek over algoritmen, dark pools en rebate arbitrage. () Lewis
kan als geen ander laten zien hoe de fi nanciële markten van gezicht zijn
veranderd.' - De Groene Amsterdammer 'Met een oerknal staat ook zijn nieuwste
werk op de kaart.' - Het Financieele Dagblad 'Dit is wat ik wil. () Een groot
voorbeeld.' - Jeroen Smit 'Niet veel schrijvers weten een hoorzitting in de
senaat te veroorzaken met hun boek. Michael Lewis wel. Zijn explosieve Flash
Boys, over de corrupte beurshandel, veroorzaakte dit voorjaar veel
opschudding. ' - NRC Q 'Flash Boys leest als een spannend jongensboek: met een
antiheld, een geheime samenzwering en mysterieuze dark pools. Het is ook nog
eens op echte gebeurtenissen gebaseerd. () Nog altijd is een enkel ouderwets,
spannend geschreven boek in staat de hightechaandelenhandel flink op zijn kop
te zetten. () Het beschrijft op pakkende wijze het fenomeen fl itshandel.' Het Financieele Dagblad In de zomer van 2009 was de lijn een eigen leven gaan
leiden. Tweeduizend mannen groeven en boorden de merkwaardige behuizing die de
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lijn nodig had om te overleven. 205 ploegen van acht man elk, plus allerlei
adviseurs en inspecteurs, stonden dagelijks voor dag en dauw op om te bedenken
welke explosieven ze nodig hadden om een gat te maken in een onschuldige berg,
hoe ze een tunnel konden aanleggen onder een rivierbedding, of hoe ze een geul
moesten graven naast een landweg zonder berm. Dat deden ze zonder een
alleszins voor de hand liggende vraag te beantwoorden: waarom? De lijn was een
buis van hard plastic met een dikte van nog geen vier centimeter en was
ontworpen om vierhonderd flinterdunne strengen glas te beschermen. Toch kreeg
je het gevoel dat het een levend wezen was, een onderaards reptiel met specifi
eke behoeften en verlangens. De geul waarin de lijn zou komen te liggen moest
kaarsrecht zijn. Er was misschien nog nooit een pad zo compromisloos door de
aarde gegraven. De lijn moest een datacentrum in het zuiden van Chicago
verbinden met een aandelenbeurs in het noorden van de staat New Jersey. Het
was van cruciaal belang dat de hele onderneming geheim zou blijven.
Learn to Program with Visual C# (2014 Edition) This state-of-the-art Research
Handbook provides an overview of research into, and the scope of current
thinking in, the field of big data analytics and the law. It contains a wealth
of information to survey the issues surrounding big data analytics in legal
settings, as well as legal issues concerning the application of big data
techniques in different domains.
Lean Product and Process Development, 2nd Edition Based on extensive customer
feedback, DISCOVERING COMPUTERS ©2014 has been completely reexamined and
revised to reflect the evolving needs of the concepts portion of the
Introductory Computing course. This exciting new edition maintains many
longstanding hallmarks, but is now highly focused on relevancy to provide
students only with what they really need to know to be successful digital
citizens in college and beyond. To better reflect the importance of certain
topics in today's digital world, coverage of enterprise computing, ethics,
Internet research skills, mobile computing, operating systems (other than
Windows), browsers, security, and Web 2.0 has been expanded and integrated.
New critical thinking and problem solving exercises are included in every
feature throughout the text, engaging students in regular practice of higherorder thinking skills. In addition, students have more opportunity for handson practice with the completely revised end-of-chapter activities. With these
enhancements and more, the new DISCOVERING COMPUTERS is an even more engaging
teaching and learning tool for your classroom. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.
Gamification-Based E-Learning Strategies for Computer Programming Education
Before today’s teachers are ready to instruct the intellectual leaders of
tomorrow, they must first be trained themselves. Information and communication
technology can greatly increase the effectiveness of this training and also
aid teachers as they seek to bring the latest technological advancements into
their own classrooms. The Handbook of Research on Enhancing Teacher Education
with Advanced Instructional Technologies explains the need to bring technology
to the forefront of teacher training. With an emphasis on how information and
communication technology can provide richer learning outcomes, this book is an
essential reference source for researchers, academics, professionals,
students, and technology developers in various disciplines.
Innovative Research and Applications in Next-Generation High Performance
Computing This three-volume set LNAI 8724, 8725 and 8726 constitutes the
refereed proceedings of the European Conference on Machine Learning and
Knowledge Discovery in Databases: ECML PKDD 2014, held in Nancy, France, in
September 2014. The 115 revised research papers presented together with 13
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demo track papers, 10 nectar track papers, 8 PhD track papers, and 9 invited
talks were carefully reviewed and selected from 550 submissions. The papers
cover the latest high-quality interdisciplinary research results in all areas
related to machine learning and knowledge discovery in databases.
Sentiment Analysis and Knowledge Discovery in Contemporary Business Discovery
Practice, Ninth Edition gives you hard-nosed, trial-tested guidance through
all the intricacies of what to do, whether to do it, and how to do it -- at
every stage of the discovery process. Turn to this trusted guide for thorough,
up-to-date clarification of: Insurance discoverability Discovery abuse -- its
penalties and sanctions Confidentiality and discovery of trade secrets Use of
experts Use of investigation files Use of witness statements Protective orders
Invoking Rule 29 powers Tapes and telephones depositions Using the Manual for
Complex Litigation Foreign discovery Discovery in administrative hearings
Discovery in arbitration. Plus detailed coverage of such cutting edge areas as
e-mail depositions and FOIA proceedings. Appendices include ready to adapt
sample forms. Now, with all the practice tips and valuable strategies packed
into Discovery Practice, you can Facilitate early and thorough disclosure of
information Quickly determine a core of undisputed facts Intensively promote
and pursue a negotiated settlement. Discovery Practice, Ninth Edition gives
you hard-nosed, trial-tested guidance through all the intricacies of what to
do, whet
Enhanced Discovering Computers Discovering Computer Science: Interdisciplinary
Problems, Principles, and Python Programming introduces computational problem
solving as a vehicle of discovery in a wide variety of disciplines. With a
principles-oriented introduction to computational thinking, the text provides
a broader and deeper introduction to computer science than typical
introductory programming books. Organized around interdisciplinary problem
domains, rather than programming language features, each chapter guides
students through increasingly sophisticated algorithmic and programming
techniques. The author uses a spiral approach to introduce Python language
features in increasingly complex contexts as the book progresses. The text
places programming in the context of fundamental computer science principles,
such as abstraction, efficiency, and algorithmic techniques, and offers
overviews of fundamental topics that are traditionally put off until later
courses. The book includes thirty well-developed independent projects that
encourage students to explore questions across disciplinary boundaries. Each
is motivated by a problem that students can investigate by developing
algorithms and implementing them as Python programs. The book's accompanying
website — http://discoverCS.denison.edu — includes sample code and data files,
pointers for further exploration, errata, and links to Python language
references. Containing over 600 homework exercises and over 300 integrated
reflection questions, this textbook is appropriate for a first computer
science course for computer science majors, an introductory scientific
computing course or, at a slower pace, any introductory computer science
course.
Reform and Price Discovery at the Tokyo Stock Exchange: From 1990 to 2012 WE
WANT TO HELP YOU SUCCEED ON THE GRE We've put all of our proven expertise into
McGraw- Hill's GRE to make sure you're ready for this difficult exam. This
book will give you the essential skillbuilding techniques and strategies
developed by a team of renowned test-prep tutors. You'll get all the facts
about the exam, hundreds of practice questions, model GRE essays, and eight
full-length practice tests. With McGraw-Hill's GRE, we'll guide you step by
step through your preparation program--and give you the tools you need to
succeed. Be prepared for the GRE with: 8 practice tests: 4 in the book, 2 on
CD-ROM, and 2 interactive tests online New free customized Test Planner app
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available for download (See inside front cover for details) Coaching videos
demonstrating GRE problem-solving strategies available free online Proven
strategies for answering every question type Advice for international test
takers
Computer Systems and Software Engineering: Concepts, Methodologies, Tools, and
Applications In the era of social connectedness, people are becoming
increasingly enthusiastic about interacting, sharing, and collaborating
through online collaborative media. However, conducting sentiment analysis on
these platforms can be challenging, especially for business professionals who
are using them to collect vital data. Sentiment Analysis and Knowledge
Discovery in Contemporary Business is an essential reference source that
discusses applications of sentiment analysis as well as data mining, machine
learning algorithms, and big data streams in business environments. Featuring
research on topics such as knowledge retrieval and knowledge updating, this
book is ideally designed for business managers, academicians, business
professionals, researchers, graduate-level students, and technology developers
seeking current research on data collection and management to drive profit.
Practice Management for the Dental Team E-Book Molecular Docking for ComputerAided Drug Design: Fundamentals, Techniques, Resources and Applications offers
in-depth coverage on the use of molecular docking for drug design. The book is
divided into three main sections that cover basic techniques, tools, web
servers and applications. It is an essential reference for students and
researchers involved in drug design and discovery. Covers the latest
information and state-of-the-art trends in structure-based drug design
methodologies Includes case studies that complement learning Consolidates
fundamental concepts and current practice of molecular docking into one
convenient resource
Enhanced Discovering Computers & Microsoft Office 2013: A Combined Fundamental
Approach Now in paperback and fortified with exercises, this brilliant,
enjoyable text demystifies data science, statistics and machine learning.
Inleiding informatica This book presents various computer-aided drug discovery
methods for the design and development of ligand and structure-based drug
molecules. A wide variety of computational approaches are now being used in
various stages of drug discovery and development, as well as in clinical
studies. Yet, despite the rapid advances in computer software and hardware,
combined with the exponential growth in the available biological information,
there are many challenges that still need to be addressed, as this book shows.
In turn, it shares valuable insights into receptor-ligand interactions in
connection with various biological functions and human diseases. The book
discusses a wide range of phylogenetic methods and highlights the applications
of Molecular Dynamics Simulation in the drug discovery process. It also
explores the application of quantum mechanics in order to provide better
accuracy when calculating protein-ligand binding interactions and predicting
binding affinities. In closing, the book provides illustrative descriptions of
major challenges associated with computer-aided drug discovery for the
development of therapeutic drugs. Given its scope, it offers a valuable asset
for life sciences researchers, medicinal chemists and bioinformaticians
looking for the latest information on computer-aided methodologies for drug
development, together with their applications in drug discovery.
Innovative Applications of Knowledge Discovery and Information Resources
Management EEG-Based Brain-Computer Interface: Cognitive Analysis and Control
Applications provides a technical approach to using brain signals for control
applications, along with the EEG-related advances in BCI. The research and
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techniques in this book discuss time and frequency domain analysis on
deliberate eye-blinking data as the basis for EEG-triggering control
applications. In addition, the book provides experimental scenarios and
features algorithms for acquiring real-time EEG signals using commercially
available units that interface with MATLAB software for acquisition and
control. Details techniques for multiple types of analysis (including ERP,
scalp map, sub-band power and independent component) to acquire data from
deliberate eye-blinking Demonstrates how to use EEGs to develop more intuitive
BCIs in real-time scenarios Includes algorithms and scenarios that interface
with MATLAB software for interactive use
Enabling Real-Time Mobile Cloud Computing through Emerging Technologies
Today's smartphones utilize a rapidly developing range of sophisticated
applications, pushing the limits of mobile processing power. The increased
demand for cell phone applications has necessitated the rise of mobile cloud
computing, a technological research arena which combines cloud computing,
mobile computing, and wireless networks to maximize the computational and data
storage capabilities of mobile devices. Enabling Real-Time Mobile Cloud
Computing through Emerging Technologies is an authoritative and accessible
resource that incorporates surveys, tutorials, and the latest scholarly
research on cellular technologies to explore the latest developments in mobile
and wireless computing technologies. With its exhaustive coverage of emerging
techniques, protocols, and computational structures, this reference work is an
ideal tool for students, instructors, and researchers in the field of
telecommunications. This reference work features astute articles on a wide
range of current research topics including, but not limited to, architectural
communication components (cloudlets), infrastructural components, secure
mobile cloud computing, medical cloud computing, network latency, and emerging
open source structures that optimize and accelerate smartphones.
Milestones in Analog and Digital Computing This book includes best selected,
high-quality research papers presented at International Conference on Data
Driven Computing and IoT (DDCIoT 2021) organized jointly by Geetanjali
Institute of Technical Studies (GITS), Udaipur, and Rajasthan Technical
University, Kota, India, during March 20–21, 2021. This book presents
influential ideas and systems in the field of data driven computing,
information technology, and intelligent systems.
Computer Age Statistical Inference, Student Edition Professionals in the
interdisciplinary field of computer science focus on the design, operation,
and maintenance of computational systems and software. Methodologies and tools
of engineering are utilized alongside computer applications to develop
efficient and precise information databases. Computer Systems and Software
Engineering: Concepts, Methodologies, Tools, and Applications is a
comprehensive reference source for the latest scholarly material on trends,
techniques, and uses of various technology applications and examines the
benefits and challenges of these computational developments. Highlighting a
range of pertinent topics such as utility computing, computer security, and
information systems applications, this multi-volume book is ideally designed
for academicians, researchers, students, web designers, software developers,
and practitioners interested in computer systems and software engineering.
McGraw-Hill's GRE, 2014 Edition This book constitutes the revised selected
papers of the combined workshops on Web Information Systems Engineering, WISE
2014, held in Thessaloniki, Greece, in October 2014. The 19 selected papers
presented were carefully revised and report from the four workshops:
computational social networks, IWCSN 2014, enterprise social networks, Org2
2014, personalization and context-awareness in cloud and service computing,
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PCS 2014, and data quality and trust in big data, QUAT 2014.
Flitshandel High-performance computing (HPC) describes the use of connected
computing units to perform complex tasks. It relies on parallelization
techniques and algorithms to synchronize these disparate units in order to
perform faster than a single processor could, alone. Used in industries from
medicine and research to military and higher education, this method of
computing allows for users to complete complex data-intensive tasks. This
field has undergone many changes over the past decade, and will continue to
grow in popularity in the coming years. Innovative Research Applications in
Next-Generation High Performance Computing aims to address the future
challenges, advances, and applications of HPC and related technologies. As the
need for such processors increases, so does the importance of developing new
ways to optimize the performance of these supercomputers. This timely
publication provides comprehensive information for researchers, students in
ICT, program developers, military and government organizations, and business
professionals.
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